
 
 

                                                                                                                                         
CIR/ 20/18-19                                                                                                                 Date:   16th August, 2018 

Dear Parents, 
Seasonal Greetings, 
      
     School will remain closed on Wednesday, 22nd August 2018 & Friday, 24th August 2018 
on account of Bakrid and Varamahalakshmi. 
 
Best regards, 
Tattva School 
 
 
Principal 
 


